
COVID-19 REFUND AND CANCELLATION POLICY 

It is impossible to predict what late December 2020 to early 

January 2021 might present to us regarding large gatherings of 

people in response to possible restrictions and limitations. If it 

is determined that it is unsafe for the convention to be held or 

if we are mandated by Virginia state guidelines to cancel, then 

registration fee and/or class fee checks will be refunded to you 

in FULL.  

There will be plenty of hand sanitizer available and all possible 

measures will be taken to ensure your safety while attending 

Guilders Weave 2021.  It is possible that face masks and 

physical distancing may be requested, or required, depending 

on the Virginia state guidelines at that time.  However, you are 

taking FULL RESPONSIBILITY of your safety by attending 

Guilders Weave 2021. 

 


